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To:

Ms. Stella Kay

3455 Westeria Lane

Orlando.

22nd April 2004.


Dear Ms. Kay,

This is in the reference to your acceptance in the Business Management course in our college. In order to fulfill all the admission paperwork, we request you to come with the required original and one copied documents to the Admissions Department during working hours before 30th April, 2004.


Wishing you the very best,


Yours faithfully,


Andrews Conary
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